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It is that time of year again, where students leave their primary school to go to high school, this is a 

big step forward for them, and we are here to give a helping hand by helping you find the right 

device for your students to bring their own devices like laptops and notebooks into school, where 

they can be used to assist in their studies. 

What device does your child need? 
We recommend a device that has Windows 10 home or pro Minimum of 4GB of Ram 120 Gigabytes 

of SSD storage has WIFI 4 (802.11n) or better and has minimum of 6 Hours of Battery per charge. 

Any device that meets the minimum requirements will work at the school. Microsoft Office 365 and 

Google Apps for Educations, Adobe Creative cloud are provided for FREE for ALL STUDENTS by the 

Department of Education. 

Google Chrome Books are supported but some programs might not be available on the device  

Where can you get these devices? 
You can get any of these devices from: 

 

 

Already have a device? 
Lithgow High School recommends against tablets devices like the apple iPad and Samsung Galaxy 

Tab “Android” devices. 

If your device has 4GB of Ram, 120GB of hard drive space available, a 2GHz processer (like an intel 

Celeron), and has a physical keyboard, the device meets the requirements for the software 

commonly used throughout the school. 
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